
 
 

Sahuarita Unified School District #30 
Addendum #1 

350 W. Sahuarita Rd 
Sahuarita, AZ  85629 

 
 
April 15, 2022 
 

ADDENDUM #1 
 

RFQ 2022-1 ARCHITECTURAL SERVICES 
 
 

In regards to the Request for Qualifications (RFQ) issued March 25, 2022, note the following clarifications, changes 
and/or additions. 
 
 
 
 
Question 1: Is there a page limit? 
 
 Answer 1: There is no page limit but please be brief and precise. 

 

Question 2: Can pictures be included in the submittal? 

 Answer 2: Pictures can be included but please limit. 

 

Question 3: Would you like to know the dollar value of the cost of these projects or the dollar value of our fees to  
                       to perform the work? 
 
 Answer 3: (Ref TAB 5 – 5.3 – Page 34) – Requesting the dollar value of the whole project. 

 

 

 
Be sure to note receipt of this addendum/amendment on your bid documents. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
Lizette Huie, 
Chief Financial Officer    
     


